
 

 
 

May 4, 2021 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
 

The Economic Development & Housing Department and the Procurement Division recommend award of 
RFP No. 27-21, Building Inspections, Reporting and Construction Management Services to Rock Solid of 
Florida, LLC of St. Petersburg, FL, NOVA Engineering & Environmental, LLC of Tampa, FL, and New 
Dimension Builders, LLC of St. Petersburg, FL, for a period of one (1) year with three (3), one (1) year 
renewal terms at the City’s option. 
 
This award recommendation is tentatively scheduled to go before City Council at the June 1, 2021 Work 
Session (9:00 a.m.) and voted on at the June 3, 2021 Council Meeting (6:00pm).  These meetings are held 
at the Clearwater Main Library, located at 100 N Osceola Ave., Clearwater, FL  33755.   
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Manager at (727) 562-
4632, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-
4748. 
 
 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Lori Vogel 
Lori Vogel, CPPB 
Procurement Manager 
 


